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Comments: I have been a resident in Lewis Ranch at Copper Man. for about 15 years. The Lumberjack

improvement project is sorely needed. The existing lift is quite old and somewhat unsightly. Besides the visual

pollution, the mechanism is painfully slow and takes a big chunk out of ones ski day. The environ impact also

appears to be rather minimal, as I am very conscious of our stunning Colorado landscape. We really need this

improving on many levels. 


